
  

Very good goodie bags 

The first of the trio of DSCR Provider DROP IN events has now taken place, and 
feedback from our delegates has been excellent, and even a DSCR supplier told us it 
was the best structured event he had been to so far! 
 
See below for more news from the event, and how you can book into the next one. 

Meet the crew 

There were a lot of us at our DSCR event, ready and waiting to help our provider colleagues.  The 
many DSCR suppliers were joined by a host of other market stalls and workshops, all linked to 
the world of digital social care records. 

PHOTO:  All the suppliers, market stall and workshop leads and event facilitators at the Trinity 
Park event. 

Many of the market stalls were giving away some fabulous 
merchandise to delegates.  This started at reception, where  
delegates were 
invited to take a bag 
and any of the free 
gifts available.  
These were so 
popular; most items 
ran out by the end of 
the day. 

Don’t worry – we have more! 
 
The notebooks, pen and pencil sets and the chocolates 
were the most popular, and everyone liked the PC 
stress ball, post it note bookmarks and lips salve. 
 
 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Sally Stoakley of 
Broadlands Care Home in 
Lowestoft, who won four tickets to 
the Trinity Park Christmas Party. 
 
Kindly donated by Trinity Park 
Conference Centre, this is a 
fabulous event with a choice of 
dates to attend.  For more 
information see their web page: 
Trinity Park Events - Our Events / 
Christmas Party Nights 2023 
 
The raffle prize at Newmarket will be 
two race day tickets – all delegates 
get a FREE entry to the draw. 

https://www.trinityparkevents.co.uk/our-events/christmas-party-nights-2023/
https://www.trinityparkevents.co.uk/our-events/christmas-party-nights-2023/


  
  

Feedback 

it was well organised 
and very informative, 

from a Care 
Provider's perspective 

I have found it 
beneficial and my 

company have 
hopefully found a 
digital provider to 
move forward with 

We asked the providers who attended for their initial feedback, and this is what they said…. 

We will be sending out feedback forms soon, and 
everyone who completes one will be entered into the 
draw to win a Regency Hampers Tetbury Hamper with 
Alcohol-Free Presse. 
 
And yes, there will be another hamper on offer after both 
the Newmarket and Colchester events – but you have to 
come along to enter. 

The next events 

There are just two more events to go.  These events are completely FREE, and there will be food 
and drink available throughout the day. 
 
They are an ideal opportunity to find out about digital social care records – the various types, the 
projects you could link in with and how we can help you get started.  An event you CANNOT 
AFFORD TO MISS  - so BOOK YOUR PLACE NOW! 
 
Open from 9.00am to 4.00pm, you don’t need to attend all day, or even half a 
day, just for as long as you can spare… 
 
Book your workshops to avoid disappointment, but you can drop in if there is space  
 

Wednesday 19th July @ Newmarket Racecourse 
Tuesday 25th July @ Colchester Football Club 

 
Click here to open the Provider Events web page 
Click Here to open the booking form 
Or Telephone 07874 795569 to find out more and to book your place. 

the team were very 
welcoming when I 
arrived and helpful 
throughout the day 

I did find it 
worthwhile, so do a 
big push again for 

your other 
sessions 

https://app.smartsheet.com/dashboards/jrrr7PxfWHQCCv4RrgwVQ73c9xvHVmfg7xjcj2G1
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/da3ef1a2285f4df4b0b7a112ae675e10


 

THANK YOU 

And finally, a big thank you to everyone who made this day possible…. 
 
 

And a special thank you to all our social care provider colleagues, 
who took time out from their busy schedules to come and see us.   
 
We hope to see more of you at Newmarket and Colchester! 


